
From: Jerry Kubal <Jerry.Kubal@kci.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 9:48 AM 
To: Russell, Merlin; Morgan, Steve 
Cc: Stuart.Stapleton@eqonline.com; Christopher Poole 
Subject: EQ FL RAI Response Deadlines 
 
Merlin, Steve: 
 
In our meeting to discuss the RAIs for EQ, we discussed a response time for getting this information back 
to you for review. We indicated we would complete the responses by October 31, 2103 and submit 
them for review. 
 
I believe you indicated you’d like to have this in an email for the files and I realized it hadn’t been sent 
yet. 
 
Stuart Stapleton asked that I go ahead and send this notification to you for the files.  
 
If I need to do anything more in this regard, please drop me a note. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Jerry 
 
Jerry E. Kubal, P.G. 
(jerry.kubal@kci.com) 
Associate, Principal Consultant 
Environmental Discipline 
KCI Technologies, Inc. 
10401 Highland Manor Dr., Suite 120 
Tampa, FL  33610 
813-503-6493 (Cell) 
813-740-2300 Ext 113 (Office) 
813-740-0158 (Fax) 
(www.kci.com) 
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